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Subject: 

 

HB 2998 – Relating to transfer of credits to public post-secondary 

institutions of education 

Work Session Recommendations 

 

HB 2998 requires community colleges and public universities to collaboratively establish 

foundational curricula so community college students can transfer academic credits to a 

public university. 

 

Recommended Changes 

 

LFO recommends adoption of the -A4 amendment which appropriates $201,135 General 

Fund in the 2017-19 biennium to the Higher Educating Coordinating Commission for 

staffing costs related to the bill. 

 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -A4 amendment to HB 2998.  (VOTE) 

 

Final Subcommittee Action 

 

LFO recommends that HB 2998, as amended by the -A4 amendment, to be moved to the 

Ways and Means Full Committee. 

 

MOTION:  I move HB 2998, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 

recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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House Floor: ____________________________________ 
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